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SCHNECKSVILLE PLAYGROUND ASSOCIATION 
GENERAL MEETING 
MAY 2017

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

	President – Matthew Rapp
	x
	At Large Board (3) – Pat Carl
	x

	Vice President – Kevin Beers
	x
	At Large Board (4) – Craig Sasche
	x

	Secretary – Teri Kistler
	x
	At Large Board (5) – Corey Merkel
	

	Treasurer – Pete  Seyler
	
	Baseball Coordinator – Anthony Fili
	

	Webmaster – Mike Rowland
	x
	Basketball Coordinator – Ed Kearney
	x

	Marketing Director – Tessa Kennedy
	X
	Lacrosse Coordinator – John O Mara
	x

	At Large Board (1) – Brian Beers 
	
	Girls Lacrosse Coordinator – Kim Flipovits
	

	
	
	Neffs Playground Coordinator – Laura Bronzo
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Motion to approve the minutes were made by Ed and seconded by John. 

Raffles were picked at the start of the meeting. 

Lacrosse – ¾ way into season.  End of tournament will run different this year with playoff games during the week. Top seed gets the home game.  Championship will be at grange.  U13 and U15 are undefeated.    

Kim is at a game thus there is no report for girls lacrosse. 

Baseball – 2/3 way in season, only a few week left LV midget 6-1, LV team 6-2  Brian’s team is undefeated.  Teams are doing well on Schnecksville side. Maintenance of field is good.   Playoff start June 9.  

Orefield knee hi are doing well.   We have a lot of teams going ot the playoffs.  Both LVL teams should go. 

Basketball – there was no report

Today checking is $28,681.47 and saving 15,648.19.    Some bills are still outstanding.  

Baseball and lax are paid.  $3000 for sandy riley – presented on may 31 at high school.   Pay off for lottery.    Money will be needed for playoffs in both baseball and lax. 

Good news on finance – 2016 we had about 2-4,000 in the bank-  this years our income is greater.  

There is still money that was donated that has not been utilized.  Potential to use for fields, uniforms.  

Great job on uniforms and they want all of our business.   Lax will need uniforms next year - both boys and girls.  Asking families to purchase the uniform was discussed.  

Want to leave almost 20,000 in the bank. 

Fall baseball is coming up.  Baseball is considering a pre-season tournament. 

We discussed a fall or winter event to replace spring fling, an end of season event.   Face painter – lost $90 for deposit but can reschedule.  

Motion to adjourn the meeting was made by John and seconded by Craig. 
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